
 
 
  

Applications to Tameside & Clarendon Colleges – Autumn 2020 

 
Information for Y11 Pupils 
 
The Virtual Open Evenings for Tameside & Clarendon Colleges are scheduled to launch 
on Monday 9th November 2020. This will be in place of a physical open day.  
 
The Colleges are offering an interactive virtual tour, as well as curriculum specific videos, have a go 
activities, and a live Q&A session with the teachers.  
 
Please see the promotional flyers below. 
 
Virtual Links 
  
There is also a word document which showcases our current range of virtual links, including links to their 
promotional and assembly videos, a downloadable prospectus, and online application forms.  
 
If you require any of these links in a different format, please email schoolliaison@tameside.ac.uk 
 
Further Information 
  
Tameside & Clarendon Colleges will be in touch with more information and updates throughout the 
coming weeks as momentum grows toward their Virtual Open Evening.  
 
You can also keep an eye on their website and social media accounts, where they will be posting regular 
updates. 
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